
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:    ALL SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS/SUB NURSES 

DATE:  GILLETTE: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 

          WRIGHT: Thursday, August 22, 2013 

RE: Mandatory Meeting for all returning 

Substitute Teachers/Substitute Nurses 
 

There will be a meeting for all returning 
substitute teachers/substitute nurses on 

August 21, 2013 at 4:00 pm in the North 
Campus Auditorium. We will also have a 

meeting in Wright at Wright Junior Senior 
High School on August 22nd at 4:00 pm. 

 
***These meetings are mandatory.*** 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, 

please call 682-5171. 

 
 


